Stephanie Hesford

From: Louise Willie (NSRRI
Sent: Friday, 5 June 2015 7:02 PM

To: Stephanie Hesford

Subject: Duty of care

Dear Madam Secretary

(a) practices in the Tasmanian greyhound racing industry, including whether live baiting, ‘wastage’ and ‘draining’ of
greyhounds is occurring, and if so, to what extent;

(b) the role of regulatory authorities in upholding animal welfare standards in the industry and encouraging best

practice;

(c) making sure there is adquate funding and places for greyhounds to go when they are no longer racing so they can
be rehomed.

(d) address over breeding within the industry.
(e) stricter controls of dogs being sold overseas.
Yours sincerely,

Louise Willie

Cradoc
Tasmania, 7109



